
Watsontown Borough Council 

Special Meeting 

April 23, 2015 

OPENING:   The April 23, 2015 Special Meeting of the Watsontown Borough Council 

    was called to order by Council President Harriet Miller at 7:00 PM. 

MEMBERS   Members present:  Harriet Miller, Ralph Young, Dan Folk, Janet Rump,  

PRESENT:   Harry Hefty arrived at 7:20 PM, Mayor David Hontz and Borough 

    Manager Edie Moser.  Jack Marshall was absent. 

VISITORS:   Marty Sowers (Light-Heigel). 

INTERNATIONAL  At this time Council discussed the International Property Code 

PROPERTY   with Marty Sowers from Light Heigel.  Several questions were 

CODE:   asked. 

    If a building is condemned how long is it before something can be done? 

    Marty said Council could write something into an ordinance as to the 

    specific number of days. 

    The question was asked about several properties in town.  Marty 

    said he will be glad to come with Jeff Kanezo and take a look at the 

    various properties that Council has concern with. 

    The question was asked concerning the adoption of the code.  Marty 

    said most municipalities adopt the entire code.  If the municipality 

    has ordinances concerning specific things they could insert them into 

    the proper place in the code. 

    After much discussion, the Council decided they will ask Ryan and 

    Edie to work together to prepare an ordinance for Council’s review. 

ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business to come before the Council, there 

    was a motion by Janet Rump, seconded by Dan Folk to adjourn at 

    7:50 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Edie Moser 

Borough Manager 

 


